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Contact: 857-368-8500

MassDOT MOVES FORWARD WITH MASS AVE CORRIDOR PROJECT IN
ARLINGTON

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation received approval from Federal Highway Administration to
bid out the Massachusetts Avenue Corridor construction project (Project # 604687).

MassDOT advertised the project for construction bids on September 21, 2013 with a bid closing date in
January of 2014.

Project construction is anticipated to start during the 2014 construction season and is expected to continue for
two construction seasons.

Construction details will become available when MassDOT has selected its contractor.

In the coming months, MassDOT will work with the Town of Arlington to develop a communication plan to
inform property and business owners of anticipated impacts of the project.

For additional information on this project please visit the state website at:

http://www.mhd.state.ma.us//default.asp?
id=content/projectsRoot&sid=wrapper&iid=http://www.mhd.state.ma.us//Projectlnfo/’

Select “Arlington” from the drop down menu and search for Project # 604687.

For transportation news and updates visit MassDOT at our website: www.mass.gov/massdot, blog:
www.mass.gov/blog/transportation, or follow MassDOT on twitter at www.twitter.com/massdot and
Facebook at www.facebook.com/massdotinfo.
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